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Rushern L. Baker, Iil
County Executive October 17, 2016

The Honorable Derrick Leon Davis
Chairman

Prince George’s County Council
County Administration Building
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772

Dear Chairman Davis:

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a Bill that creates a waiver for
Disability Providers in Prince George's County, Maryland.

As you are aware a wage difference exists between what is paid by the State of Maryland
and what County law requires. This legislation seeks to close the gap by providing a waiver.

The County Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated. If
vou have any questions or concerns, please contact my office or Nathaniel Tutt, Council Liaison
at (301) 952-4812.

Sincerely,
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Rushern L. Baker, 111
County Executive
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